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Kia ora  
 
 

Your Official Information Act (1982) request Te Matau a Māui Hawke’s 
Bay Ref: OIA2022071 
 
I refer to your Official Information Act request dated 17 June 2022 where you requested 
information from Hawke’s Bay District Health Board, now known as Te Whatu Ora – 
Health New Zealand, Te Matau a Māui Hawke’s Bay (TWOHB).  Your questions and 
TWOHB’s response is provided below: 
 
In each of the financial years ended June 30 2018, 2019, 2020 and 2021 please state 

how much external contractors, including Ernst & Young (EY New Zealand), were 

paid by your DHB to undertake work arising out of the application of the Holidays 

Act. 

 

2017/2018 $0.00 

2018/2019 $0.00 

2019/2020 $16,665 

2020/2021 $78,275 
 

Also, how much has been paid to date (and estimated) for work undertaken in the 

current financial ending 2022? 

There has been an estimated cost of approximately $100,000 paid to date in the current 

financial year ending 2022. 

Separate these payments to each financial year, and, within those years, to each 

external contractor. 

The financial details paid to individual external contractors is commercially sensitive 
information. Therefore, this portion of your request is declined under s9(2)(b)(ii) of the 
Official Information Act so as to not likely unreasonably prejudice the commercial position 
of the person who is subject of the information.  
 

 

 






